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	Tony initially worked in inner city and suburban areas around London as a teacher in primary and secondary schools and as an educational psychologist. After a period as Principal Educational Psychologist for the Inner London Education Authority, he moved into higher education on a full-time basis, where he has held various posts.

	His 80+ publications have covered a wide range of subjects, including psychological assessment, dyslexia, the education of bilingual children and selective mutism. His most recent research projects with colleagues at the University of Bedfordshire and elsewhere have focused on literacy learning difficulties of bilingual pupils (funded by the DfES), the education of minority ethnic children in mainly white schools (funded by the DfES), routes into teaching (funded by the TTA) and young people’s representations of child development (funded by ESRC).

	He chaired the Editorial Board of the National Association of Special Educational Needs for six years and has organized and led national conferences for the British Dyslexia Association and the National Association for Language Development in the Curriculum. His external training and consultancy work has taken him to over 45 local authorities and professional associations in the last ten years. His work on lecturing and training for teachers and psychologists overseas has included Europe, Canada, the USA and Hong Kong.

	He is author with Norah Frederickson of a best selling textbook, Special Educational Needs, Inclusion and Diversity

                                                                                                                                                           published by Open University Press.


Presentation: 
	Successful learning for children who learn to read and write in a second or third language

	· Tony Cline will begin with an analysis of the literacy learning needs of students in different settings with varied reasons for learning to read and write in their second or third language. What do teachers need to know about their background and their previous experience of print in order to respond to those needs?

	· The presentation will then outline the rich mixture of skills and knowledge that are required of a competent reader. What additional challenges does each element of the mix pose to those learning English as an additional language (EAL) compared to monolingual readers? Which elements will be the most challenging for them?

	·  The answers to those questions will lay the basis for proposing a list of basic strategies for teaching literacy skills in English (both reading and writing) to all pupils who are learning EAL. These strategies will build on strengths and achievements while also compensating for areas of comparative weakness.

	· However, a small number of students may experience serious and persistent difficulties in developing literacy skills in EAL. The presentation will end with a discussion of methods of identifying the problems and strengths of these students and responding to their particular learning needs

	·  Helping students to develop and maintain positive attributions about their reading and writing may be a crucial step. Motivation, commitment and self-belief (the teacher’s as well as the student’s) underpin all other aspects of literacy learning

	[image: image1.emf]HARROW

International School

Wednesday

25

th

November 2009

Duty House: Sonakul

                                                                                                                                                                                    [image: image2.emf]HARROW

International School

Wednesday

25

th

November 2009

Duty House: Sonakul




[image: image15.png]



[image: image16.emf] 
                                            [image: image3.jpg]



	Prior to becoming a professor of education at the College of Education at the University of Canterbury, NZ, he lectured in psychology at the Universities of Surrey and Wales in the UK

	John Everatt’s work focuses on literacy acquisition and developmental learning difficulties such as dyslexia. This work crosses the fields of education and psychology.. His research takes an individual differences approach to education and aims to inform procedures developed to support children and adults with educational problems.

	This has been the main focus of his work since completing his PhD on Individual differences in reading at the University of Nottingham, UK. Although this initial work looked at English-language populations, his current research is investigating the relationship between literacy learning and language by considering the characteristics of different scripts and how these might lead to different manifestations of reading/writing problems.

	This has led to collaboration with colleagues around the world, and investigations in European, South-East Asian, African and Arabic-related languages/dialects, in addition to studies of bilingual groups in the UK, the Philippines and Namibia.


Presentation:  
	Difficulties in learning to read and write (dyslexia) across different languages

	· In this talk, John Everatt will discuss research into dyslexia in different languages and how this might inform educational practices. Dyslexia is a learning difficulty that manifests, primarily, as problems in literacy learning, with the most likely cause of these specific difficulties being a deficit in the processing of sounds within words that leads to poor word decoding.

	· However, these conclusions are based on data from English language groups and the relationship between letters and sounds found in many other languages differs from that found in English. This means that word decoding may differ across languages leading some to consider that the cause of dyslexia in English may not be the same as that in other languages.
· The aim of the work discussed in the present talk was to determine whether this difference across languages leads to the need to consider different assessment and intervention procedures. Children and adults from varied languages backgrounds (eg, Arabic, Chinese, English), as well as bilingual individuals learning to read and write in two languages (eg, Filipino/English, Maltese/English), will be discussed.
· . Despite the differences between the languages and writing systems, the evidence suggests that phonological processing skills are related to literacy levels across many languages, consistent with this being a potential cause of dyslexia no matter what orthography the child is learning. 
· However, the work also argues for the need to develop assessment tools appropriate for the language and educational context of the individual
·  Current work supporting the development of such tools in various languages will be covered as well as the implications for intervention
.
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Alison Owen, Director   Maxine Ping, Educational Consultant   Benjamin Ng, Speech Pathologist                   ATOC
Alison is the Director of Acorns to Oaks Centre-(ATOC), setup in 2004 to provide assessments and a wide range of other services to children who need support to increase their learning potential.  She is an Occupational Therapist and has worked with traumatized children, children with developmental and learning difficulties in addition to children with a range of physical difficulties. She has taught children with specific language disorder (SLD) in a Language Unit and has worked with adults and children with traumatic brain injury. She has a professional interest in how we can apply what we know about the brain to developing improved approaches to therapy and teaching.  ATOC celebrates different pathways to learning and is known for its team approach to assessment and intervention.   

Maxine Ping is British and has been an educationalist for over forty years.  She has held the post of Principal in five schools in three countries and has taught students from three to sixty-five years of age in schools, universities, banks, companies and government ministries.  Her area of expertise is in Language Acquisition and as a teacher trainer for the Cambridge Tefol examination she has worked extensively to promote teacher expertise in the language area. She also has had a lifelong interest in working with children who have different learning abilities; working with the gifted and children who have learning difficulties.  As an Educational Consultant, Maxine feels that part of her role is passing on tried and tested teaching methodology.

Benjamin Ng is originally from Sydney, Australia and has been working in Brisbane as a Speech and Language Pathologist for the Queensland Department of Education in Queensland Schools. He has a Masters Degree in Speech and Language Pathology from Macquarie University in Sydney, a Bachelor of Science majoring in Psychology with Linguistics and a TESOL Certificate. He is interested in the way children learn languages as he himself was brought up in a three language household.  He joined the ATOC team in January 2009.
Presentation:  
	Enhancing Executive Function Skills for Multilingual Learners                                             ATOC

	· Executive Functioning simply means ‘how’ we use what we know and this is important to all children and was formerly assumed to be skills learned in adolescence however more recent research refutes this.  


	· Increasing the executive function (ef) skills in the child exposed to many languages enables him/her to learn new skills more easily, helping them to select relevant stimuli, ignore habitual reactions to potent stimuli, coordinate their thinking processes, and respond with more flexibility to information they receive.
· They will use this ef approach to respond more effectively to the informational demands of the task, apply their knowledge of linguistic forms, organize and then express their ideas and problems solve the information given.
· Using a metacognitive approach to reading will enable the child to develop skills to automaticity and ensure that the child monitors their understanding of texts using higher order processing.  Developing language learner’s linguistic competence quickly is essential in the international setting where children exposed to two, three and more languages switch the language of learning in the secondary as well as the primary grades
· This workshop is run by three well known professionals in Bangkok and is a team effort to provide participants with increased understanding of the role executive function plays in learning, how they can apply this in their teaching and why this is especially important for children who use more than one language.
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Saturday morning 20th February
8.30. Registration
9.00 am Introduction 

9.15 Presentation by Prof.Tony Cline Successful learning for children who learn to read and write in a second or third language
10.45. Q/A session
11.00 Coffee
1115. Workshop sessions.

12.15 Feedback 

12.45 Lunch


Saturday afternoon 20th February
13.30 Presentation by 

                Prof. John Everatt Difficulties in learning to read and write (dyslexia) across different languages
15. 00 Q/A session
15.15 Tea

15.30.Workshop

16.15 Feedback
17.00 Conclusion.


Sunday morning 21st February
9.00 am Introduction 

915 Presentation by Alison Owen,   

Maxine Ping, Ben Ng 
Enhancing Executive Function Skills for Multilingual Learners
10.45. Q/A session
11.00 Coffee1115. Workshop sessions.
12.15 feedback
12.45 Lunch (optional


	
	Participant (1)
	Participant (2)
	Participant  (3)

	Name
	
	
	

	e-mail
	
	
	

	Tel work
	
	
	

	Tel home/mobile
	
	
	

	Address
	
	
	

	Organisation
	
	
	

	Position
	
	
	

	Do you require lunch on Sunday?
	
	
	

	Do you have any special dietary requirements?
	
	
	

	Do you require details of local hotel accommodation?
	
	
	


Please complete the details above, copy the table and e-mail to colin_a@harrowschool. Your place will then be reserved and you will receive an invoice for the conference fee of 3,500 Thai Baht (includes all refreshments and Saturday lunch).   Upon receipt of payment, your registration will be confirmed.
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International Conference                   Harrow International School , Bangkok, Thailand             20th-21st February 2010                                                                                                                                                              


Multilinguism & Learning Difficulties


   Of interest to Learning Support Specialists, LD Teachers, Language Teachers, Speech & Language Therapists , Educational Psychologists                  �





Main Speakers: Prof. Tony Cline, University College London


                             Prof. John Everatt University of Canterbury, NZ  


Tony Cline


Co-director of the University College doctorate programme for educational psychologists and Visiting Professor of Educational Psychology, University of Bedfordshire, Tony Cline was a London teacher and educational psychologist. He has published on psychological assessment, dyslexia, bilingual children and selective mutism and research projects have focused on literacy learning difficulties of bilingual pupils. His training and consultancy work has taken him to Europe, Canada, the USA and Hong Kong. He is author, with Norah Frederickson. of ‘Special Educational Needs, Inclusion and Diversity’.


 Presentation: 


‘Successful learning for children who learn to read and write in a second or third language’





Analysis of students’ literacy learning needs in their second or third language..


 


Additional challenges posed to those learning EAL compared to monolingual readers.





Basic literacy skills teaching strategies (both reading and writing) for EAL students.





Students’ difficulties in developing literacy skills in EAL.





Identifying and responding to these students’ particular learning needs. 





Motivating students about their reading and writing. 








John Everatt 


Prof Everatt’s work focuses on literacy acquisition and learning difficulties and  aims to inform procedures to support children and adults with educational problem. His current research is investigating the relationship between literacy learning and language by considering the characteristics of different scripts and how these might lead to different manifestations of reading/writing problems. This has led to investigations in European, South-East Asian, African and Arabic-related languages/dialects, in addition to studies of bilingual groups in the UK, the Philippines and Namibia.





Presentation:


‘Difficulties in learning to read and write (dyslexia) across different languages’





Research into dyslexia in different languages.





Is the cause of dyslexia in English the same as that in other languages?





The importance of varied language/bilingual backgrounds on learning to read and write.





The need to consider different assessment and intervention procedures across languages.





How phonological processing skills relate to literacy levels across languages.





Implications for practice.








           Please click the link to be placed on the mailing list for further details








Prof. Tony Cline, University College London


Prof. John Everatt, University of Canterbury, NZ








Tony Cline is co-director of the part-time professional doctorate programme for experienced educational psychologists at University College London and Visiting Professor of Educational Psychology at the University of Bedfordshire. 











Multilinguism & Learning Difficulties








John Everatt is Professor of Education at the College of Education  at the University of Canterbury, NZ., 
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Prof Everatt’s work focuses on literacy acquisition and learning difficulties and  aims to inform procedures to support children and adults with educational problem. His current research is investigating the relationship between literacy learning and language by considering the characteristics of different scripts and how these might lead to different manifestations of reading/writing problems. This has led to investigations in European, South-East Asian, African and Arabic-related languages/dialects, in addition to studies of bilingual groups in the UK, the Philippines and Namibia.
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Application for Registration- limited places, first come first served                          �





Harrow International School


45 Soi Kosumruamjai, 14 Sikun Don Muang, Bangkok 10210, Thailand


Tel: +66 (0) 2503 7222 Fax: +66 (0) 2503 7223


Web: www.harrowschool.ac.th











